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TOWN HALL
127 N. COLLINS RD.
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 18, 2018
6:00 PM


NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE TYPE A AND TYPE B 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATIONS

A quorum of the Type A and Type B Economic Development Board Members may be in attendance on Wednesday, April 18, 2018 from 6:00 pm to 9:00 pm for the Economic Development Strategic Planning Worksession for Citizen Input, followed by a Town-wide HOA meeting.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the Economic Development Boards, but this notice is being posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act. As a governmental body, neither Economic Development Boards will deliberate, take any formal action on any itmes discussed, nor will there be meeting minutes for this notice. 

I HEREBY CERTIFY THAT THE FOREGOING NOTICE WAS POSTED ON APRIL 13, 2018, IN THE FOLLOWING LOCATION AND REMAINED SO POSTED CONTINUOUSLY FOR AT LEAST 72 HOURS PRECEDING THE SCHEDULED TIME OF SAID MEETING:

	TOWN HALL AT 127 N. COLLINS ROAD

	___________________________________________________
	RACHEL RAMSEY, TOWN SECRETARY
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